
 
 
 
September 1st, 2022 
 
To all parents and guardians: 
 
For this point moving forward, in the event that your child wants to bring in an item for an event 
(such as a class party), they must adhere to the following guidelines: 
 

●​ The item must be store bought and pre-packaged. Items are not to be made at home. 
●​ The ingredients are to be provided. 
●​ They may not contain the following 8 allergens 

○​ Milk 
○​ Tree Nuts 
○​ Eggs 
○​ Peanuts 
○​ Fish 
○​ Wheat  
○​ Shellfish 
○​ Soy 

●​ The items must have been manufactured in a peanut/tree nut free facility. 
 
If what is being brought into school meets the above criteria, please reach out to the 
administration for the final say to ensure adherence.  
 
Thank you,  
 
SCCST 


